
SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 
An ISO 45001 : 2018 Certified Institution 

NOTICE : Nursery – Class V 
Dear Parents, 

As we come to the end of the academic session, 2020-2021, we take this opportunity to thank 

you for your unstinted support without which we would not have been able to sail through 

these turbulent times. Indeed, the pandemic has taught us to remain tenacious, resilient and 

positive. The unprecedented circumstances have not only strengthened our bond but have 

enriched us with a wonderful learning experience. The virtual mode of teaching-learning 

provided both teachers and students alike with new avenues to explore and learn, and soon 

all of us adapted ourselves to this new norm. You took over the role of the substitute teacher 

at home, assisting your children with their online classes, familiarizing yourselves with 

various apps and aided us in keeping all lines of communication open.  

 

You have already been informed about the last working day of the 2020-21 session and the 

beginning of the new session. Kindly take note of the following: 

 

 All pupils will be promoted to the next class, considering the existing circumstances. 

 The Nursery Report Cards will be dispatched from School by courier by 

March 12, 2021, to reach your recorded address. 

 The Report Cards of the students of Transition – Class III will be uploaded on the 

School App on March 15, 2021 and those of Classes IV & V on March 18, 2021. 
 Notices related to purchase of uniform and books and fee structure for the next 

academic year will follow soon. 
 You may kindly place order for the books for the new session as soon as you receive 

information regarding the same. 

 It is important that fees for the current academic session up to March 2021 is cleared 

by all parents, to enable their wards to join classes in the next academic session. Please 

contact the School office in case your fee is still lying unpaid. 
 

We wish your wards all the best for the new session and hope that the coming year sees quick 

resumption of normalcy in our lives when we are able to return to physical classes once 

School is allowed to reopen. 

 

Looking forward to your continued cooperation, 

 

Thank you  

 

 

Principal 

08.03.2021 


